
-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Doede [mailto:lldoede@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 12:37 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: BUFFALO RIVER 
 
Mr. Szenher 
Please support the petition to BAN new medium and large CAFOs in the BUFFALO RIVER watershed. 
Protect our national river and help preserve its beauty for future generations.   
We need your help. 
Linda Doede 
 


